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The Graphic Artists Guild Applauds the House Passage of The CASE Act

Washington, DC (October 23, 2019): The Graphic Artists Guilds applauds the passage of H.R. 2426, the 
Copyright Alternative in Small-claims Enforcement Act (CASE Act) by the full House last evening. The vote 
demonstrated the overwhelming and bi-partisan support which exists for the Bill, with 410 members voting 
aye and only six voting nay.  This was a decisive victory for visual artists and creators.

The Guild is grateful to Representatives Hakeem Jeffries (D-NY) and Doug Collins (R-GA) for their leadership 
in introducing the Bill, and to the original co-sponsors: Representatives Jerry Nadler (D-NY), Hank Johnson 
(D-GA), Martha Roby (R-AL), Judy Chu (D-CA), Ben Cline (R-VA), Ted Lieu (D-CA), and Brian Fitzpatrick 
(R-PA). We are particularly grateful for the care these Members took in listening to the concerns of individual 
creators, and in crafting a Bill that balances the concerns of those who create copyrighted works and those 
who use them.

The CASE Act would establish a small copyright claims tribunal within the Copyright Office that would handle 
small copyright disputes via an expedited, affordable process. Currently, the only recourse individuals with 
small copyright claims have is to proceed with a suit in federal court, where the legal costs often outstrip the 
potential awards for small infringements.

Guild National President Lara Kisielewska says: “The Guild constantly hears from illustrators and designers 
whose work has been infringed. They feel stymied by a system in which, if the infringer refuses to negotiate 
with them, their only course of action is an expensive, time-consuming process in federal court. We believe 
The CASE Act will not only provide creators with an affordable alternative to federal court, but will also deter 
the outright theft of the work of individual creators, and in so doing, will restore respect for their labor and their 
copyrights.” 

For more information, contact Rebecca Blake, Advocacy Liaison, advocacy@graphicartistsguild.org

Graphic Artists Guild, Inc. has advocated on behalf of graphic designers, illustrators, animators, cartoonists, comic artists, web 
designers, and production artists for fifty years. The Guild educates graphic artists on best practices through webinars, Guild e-news, 
resource articles, and meetups. The Graphic Artists Guild Handbook: Pricing & Ethical Guidelines has raised industry standards and 
provides graphic artists and their clients guidance on best practices and pricing standards.


